
Our prayers have been answered. The Diocese of
Fresno has given us permission to bring our 7th & 8th
grade students back to school. This is such a
blessing. We are able to do this through the use of
the Cohort model. For more information on this,
please go to our website and click on the 
Covid link.
https://www.strosemccarthy.com/covid.html
We are still looking for new and exciting games for
our Crusaders to play during recess and P.E. This
week we are adding ring toss, lawn darts (rubber
material) and Ladder Ball Toss. We welcome your
ideas and donations are very much appreciated! The
tetherball was a big hit last week!

Student Minimum Days
Every Thursday is a student minimum day. Students
are dismissed at 12:00 p.m. Teachers are on campus
working on professional development activities.
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This school has always held a special
place in my heart. I attended SRM
from 1999–2008. While attending
Fresno State, I had an overwhelming
feeling that St. Rose-McCarthy was
where I wanted to begin my career. It
must have been the prompting of the
Holy Spirit! I look forward to coming
to work everyday; I am so fortunate to
be able to work with such an amazing
staff and to share the faith with our
students. To read more about Mrs.
Rose, please go to her page on our
website at
https://www.strosemccarthy.com/m
rs.-rose.html

FALL in love with October’s RAFFLE BASKET! This month’s 

basket, valued over $100, is packed full of things you (or a dear

friend ) NEED for a cozy fall! 

Raffle tickets are only $10 and can be paid for through Venmo

from October 1st-8th. You can either scan the QR code below 

or click this link:

https://venmo.com/ThomasMcCarthyFoundation. You may 

also bring cash or a check made payable to St. Rose-McCarthy

School, in a sealed & labeled envelope, to the school office

BEFORE Oct. 9th! DON’T WAIT, TICKETS will ONLY be 

AVAILABLE UNTIL 11:59pm, on OCT. 8th!  The winning ticket 

will be chosen LIVE on SRM’s Facebook page, the morning of

Friday, October 9th.

October's Raffle Basket


